


Please find attached a written notice in accordance with section 321F of the Commonwealth 
Electoral Act 1918 for information to assist the AEC’s investigation. The information outlined in the 
notice is requested to be provided by 16 June 2021.
 
Could you please acknowledge receipt of this email by 5 pm AEST on Friday 4 June 2021.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Andrew Johnson
Chief Legal Officer
Legal & Procurement Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 6271 4759 | M: 0449 902 116
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